



Newsletter

Respect for self, others, learning and environment.

From the Principal's Office...

Dear Families,

What a wonderful start we have had to 2023. The students have started off settled and eager to learn. We are especially proud of our Prep students who, after just a few days, have already settled into the routines of school.

Family Meet and Greets – We are all looking forward to meeting families at the Meet and Greet on Monday 13th February. This will be a fantastic opportunity to meet the teacher and discuss how your child/ren are settling in. Students are encouraged to attend the meetings with you. The specialist teachers are also available to meet with families. With some new teachers this year, it would be a great opportunity to come say hello.

We have lots of other exciting things planned for the year, including **photos**, a number of **excursions**, **swimming** and a **colour run** later in the year. Please keep an eye out for emails and updates throughout the year. If you have changed your email address, please let us know as email remains the main source of communication.

It has also been exciting to see the start of our new 2023 specialists. Students have been enjoying their first AusLan lessons over the past couple of weeks, along with STEM, PE, Health (Year 6) and Art. Keep an eye on your emails for photos of what's been happening across the school.

This year we also launched our new Facebook Page. This will enable greater communication between families and school. Families are able to create posts and share their news and achievements and engage with posts online.

Kind regards,

Michael Youngs

Inside this issue:

Lunchtime Clubs Pg 2-3

Student Wellbeing and Inclusion Pg 4

Reminders Pg 5

Wellbeing & Community News Pg 6-7

Dates to Remember



Monday February 13, 2023
Parent-Teacher Meet & Greet

Friday February 24 , 2023 Bunjil Place Excursion Gr 3 & 4

Monday February 27 , 2023 School Photo Day

Monday March 13, 2023 Labour Day Public Holiday

Did you know...



Did you know that plants make their own food?

Plants make their own food by the process of photosynthesis. They use sunlight, water, and carbon dioxide to make food by the process of photosynthesis. Plants convert sunlight into chemical energy which is used in making food.

LOST PROPERTY

PLEASE LABEL YOUR
UNIFORM
Especially your jumper
& hat

Lunchtime Clubs

Our Education Support Staff are running Lunchtime Clubs this year. We have a range of clubs for differing interests and abilities, The clubs are:

- Library Club
- Board Games Club
- Ducks and Garden Club
- Ball Sports Club

It is our aim that students be able to attend one sessions of each club per week. Please note that there are limited places available each day so we ask that students be patient.











Lunchtime Clubs

Lunchtime Clubs















Lunchtime Clubs











Student Wellbeing and Inclusion

Start of a new school year and we thought we would send out a reminder of our student wellbeing approach at Cranbourne Park. Our 'Respect' values remain at the centre of the program and the Student Expectations Matrix (below) is used to provide the background to wellbeing activities in all of the classes.

The Student Expectations Matrix has been introduced to all students as part of our start up program and as the term progresses, classes will focus for a week on an aspect of the Matrix and students will discuss how this looks and feels in the class and in the yard.



STUDENT EXPECTATIONS MATRIX











RESPECT FOR YOURSELF

RESPECT FOR OTHERS

RS RI

RESPECT FOR LEARNING

RESPECT FOR ENVIRONMENT

- Being honest
- Making good choices
- Being kind
- Taking responsibility
- Being prepared
- Asking questions
- Raising concerns
- Being resilient
- Following safety rules

- Including everyone
- · Understanding different views
- Cooperating in groups
- · Using positive language
- Encouraging everyone
- · Considering others privacy
- Sharing ideas
- · Speaking politely

- · Paying attention
- Listening attentively
- Participating fully
- Being prepared
- Being involved
- Being curious
- · Being interested
- · Discussing ideas openly
- Accepting feedback

- Taking care of resources
- Tidving workspaces
- · Putting rubbish in the bin
- Caring for the school gardens and grounds
- Returning equipment

CELEBRATING OUR ACHIEVEMENTS

RESPECT

Reminders

Mark your Calendars!

February 24, 2023 Grade 3 & 4 Excursion to Bunjil Place

Remember to read with your children everyday



Last Day of Term 1 2023

Thursday 6 April 2023

Students will be dismissed at 3:20pm



DET Privacy Collection Notice

Now available on our school website. To learn more about our commitment to protecting your personal information please visit https://www.cranbournepark.vic.edu.au/

Community News







Friday lunch orders















Please place your child's order, name and grade on a brown paper bag and give to the office by 9.30am every Friday morning.





Friday Lunch Orders

Are you thinking of having a lunch order on Friday?
There are some simple steps to

placing an order:

- Write your name and class on a lunch order bag or envelope (If order is in an envelope include and extra 20 cents for a lunch order bag)
- 2. Note down the items you would like to order along with the price per item.
- 3. Add the prices up and write down the total on the lunch bag or envelope.
- 4. Put the money in the bag/envelope or pay by Eftpos at the school office
- 5. Hand your lunch order in at the office when you arrive at school

Your lunch order will be delivered to your classroom at eating time

Running Club
Tuesday & Thursday - During Term 1
On the Oval 8:30am - 8:45am
Everyone is welcome!

Community News





Cranbourne Eagles Junior Football Club

Season Launch & Registration Night

Thursday 16 February, 2023

Spots available in:

- Auskick
- Girls Footy
- Boys Footy

School Photo Day February 27. Please be on time so you don't miss out!

Cranbourne Park Primary School

SchoolPix is coming to photograph on:

Monday, 27 February 2023

ORDER ONLINE AT WWW.SCHOOLPIX.COM.AU

Early Bird orders with free delivery to your school close 5 working days after your last photography session

A postage fee will apply for orders placed after this date.

Sibling orders must be placed prior to 8am on Monday, 27 February 2023.

Misplaced your order flyer? Please visit www.schoolpix.com.au and use the student search to find your child's unique ID or contact our Customer Care team on 1300 766 055.

Please note: Cash orders will not be accepted



